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In Sweden, 30 participants in total joined the OBEC trainings that
included four different sessions with a total of 25h of duration. The
topics included the circular economy, soft skills for responsible
entrepreneurship, how to start a business in Sweden and how to build
a business plan. Given the demand, following the first trainings, a
second slot of trainings have been scheduled, which has recently
been finalised

EURADA hosted two online training courses. The first training course
"Create Your Business Idea and Plan" took place between 8 and 10
March. The second course "Working in a Circular Economy Context"
took place between 15 and 17 March. During both trainings, an
average of 25 participants heard from actors in the field for a total of
24 hours. 

In Croatia, SIMORA organised the testing phase trainings for 35
participants focusing on programming, graphics basics in gaming
development, and advanced techniques in the Unity tool and Blender
software. 

Lai-Momo organised a practical tailoring course lasting 30 hours
which started on February 21st and ended on March 4th where
participants portrayed great satisfaction with learning new manual
skills and the birth of many new friendships. 

UniUrb has completed two modules. The first module “Critical
Thinking” had 20 participants and lasted for 36 hours. The second
model “Ethics of Artificial Intelligence” attracted 8 students for a total
of 12 hours. UniUrb is currently running a training course on logical
fallacies for roughly 18 students for a total of 36 hours. Furthermore, a
coding course is currently being developed. 

Follow our partners for more updates on current and future trainings
and developments of the project!

One  B lock  f o r  Educa t i ona l  C reden t ia l s

Pro ject  Par tners

The European Commission support for the production of this publication does not constitute endorsement of the contents which reflects the views only of the
authors, and the Commission cannot be held responsible for any use which may be made of the information contained therein.
This project is co-funded by the European Commission through the Erasmus+ Programme under the call KA204 - Strategic Partnerships for adult education.
Project Code: 2020-1-SE01-KA204-077803.

Training courses have started


